
CITY SECRETARY 

 

205 N. River Street Seguin, Texas 78155 www.seguintexas.gov 

  

 

January 10, 2023 

 

To: Mayor Donna Dodgen and City Council Members 

 Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Naomi Manski 

 City Secretary 

 

Re: Board Appointments 

 

The following advisory boards are needing appointment of City Council representatives.  The 

Mayor has suggested the following: 

 

Animal Services Advisory Committee 

 

Council Member Monica Carter has served on this committee for the past two years; however, 

it has become necessary for her to resign.  Mayor Dodgen has suggested that Bill Keller 

become the Council Representative for a term of January 1, 2023 through December 31, 

2025. 

 

Audit Committee 

 

Mayor Dodgen has suggested that Jim Lievens and Paul Gaytan be appointed to this ad hoc 

committee for the City of Seguin. 

 

Hotel Occupancy Tax (HOT) Committee 

 

Mayor Dodgen has suggested that Jason Biesenbach be appointed to this ad hoc committee 

for the City of Seguin. 

 

Utility Committee 

 

Mayor Dodgen has suggested that Bill Keller be appointed to this ad hoc committee for the 

City of Seguin.  

 
The item will be on the January 17, 2023 agenda for your consideration and approval.  Should 

you have any questions please give me a call. 

 


